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EXTRA
Well known Northsider Jan Holland has died

Holland speaking at annual Memorial Day Service

   Janet Holland was
found dead in her home
on Saturday, March 2nd.
She was 70 years old.
   Jan was a long time
resident of Hayes Avenue
in Northside. For many
years she was a Ward
Chairman and member of
the Executive Committee
of the Democratic Party
in Hamilton County.
   She was a lifelong
member of the St. Philip’s
Episcopal Church on
Kirby Road.
   Jan was very active
with the Northside-
College Hill Kiwanis. She
was President for many
years and most recently
served as Vice-President
of the Club. She often
said that she felt that
“everyone should be a
Kiwanian”.
Jan’s passions included
the Kiwanis, her church,
service veterans, and her
cats. She felt so strongly
about the veterans that
she pushed for the

Kiwanis Club to build a
mobile Veterans Wall. It
is currently located at the
Postmans’ Hall on
Colerain Avenue and
Blue Rock in Northside.
   She was also the
power behind the
Kiwanis Club spon-
soring the Memorial Day
Service at Wesleyan
Cemetery.
   The world wasn’t
always fair to Jan, but she
always tried her best and
she will be missed. Her
faith in God helped her
through the many
challenges she faced and
we can be assured that
she is with her savior in
heaven.
   Visitation will be
Thursday 11 a.m. to noon
with the service to follow
at the Gwen Mooney
Funeral Home, 4521
Spring Grove Avenue.
   Further details will
follow in our March print
edition.


